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2022 Annual Meeting of the Vergennes Township Residents
March 21, 2022

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Tim Wittenbach at 6:33 p. m. Pledge
followed.

Roll Call of Electors: Supervisor Tim Wittenbach was present with Paula Thiel as recording
secretary. Also present; Trustees Rick Gillett and Duane Rasch, Treasurer Janine Mork,
Clerk Shantell Ford, Dave Thompson, 14100 Thompson Drive, and Bruce and Sue Doll, 2255
Fallasburg Park Dr NE.

Approval of the Minutes of the 2021 Annual Meeting- Gillett motioned to accept the
minutes as presented. Rasch supported. All members voted yes. Motion carried.

Public Comment-
Dave Thompson-asked about construction at the SW corner of Vergennes & Lincoln Lake
Ave NE. Wittenbach replied that storage unit buildings are being constructed.

Dave Thompson motioned to adjourn the meeting. Gillett seconded. The meeting was
adjourned at 6:52 p. m.



